
 
 

 

 

10-02-2012           Page 1 of 1 
12-2157 

    
City of Fort Lauderdale                 #12-2157        
City Commission Agenda Item  

_______________________________________________________________________________ 
 
TO: Honorable Mayor & Members 
  Fort Lauderdale City Commission 
 
FROM:    Lee Feldman, City Manager 

DATE:   October 2, 2012 
 
TITLE:     A motion to approve Change Order No. 2 with M.V.P. Contractors, Inc. for 

additional services required for Fire Station # 46 - $393.84. 

_______________________________________________________________________ 
 
Recommendation 
It is recommended that the City Commission approve Change Order No. 2 with M.V.P. 
Contractors, Inc. in the amount of $393.84 and 2% engineering administration fees to add 
and delete required items to Fire Station # 46, Project – 10911, and to authorize the City 
Manager to execute on behalf of the City. 
 
Background  
The indicated changes, additions, and/or credits to the original contract are required due 
to revisions in the work from that shown in the contract documents as a result of either 
code requirements, items and details not previously indicated, or unforeseen conditions 
discovered in the course of the project. Change Order No. 2 will compensate the General 
Contractor for these additional costs and/or credits. The project is currently 60% complete.  
 
Resource Impact 
There is a fiscal impact to the City in the amount of $401.72.  This includes $393.84 

for this change order and $7.88 for 2% engineering administration fees.   

 
 
FUNDING AVAILABILITY LOCATION: 
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2013 336 01 

Fire Rescue 
Bond 2005 
Series P10911.336 

Fire Station 46 
Design & 
Construction 6599 Construction  $      401.72  

                 

 
    

     $      401.72  

 
Attachment  
Exhibit 1 – Change Order No. 2 
_______________________________________________________________________ 
 
Prepared By: Mark S. Friedman, AIA, NCARB, Construction Manager 
Department Director: Albert J. Carbon, P.E. 
 


